
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 

IJmond North Sea Canal Area 

Central Nautical Management 

 
Announcement No. 52/2022  IJmuiden, 9 August 2022 

 
 

 
Subject: Change of dates of activities in the Mercuriushaven 
 

 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management, who is also the State Harbour Master, announces 
the following: 

 
In the period from 12 September to 24 October 2022, activities will be carried out in the 
Mercuriushaven for the purpose of the construction of transhipment facilities. The activities include 
the following: 

 

• Removal of the northern mooring buoys (boeien Noord) in the Mercuriushaven; 

• Installation of mooring and breasting dolphins; 

• Installation of buoyancy units; 

• Completion of the activities. 
 

Working hours 
During the period mentioned above, the activities will be carried out from Monday to Friday 
from 06.00 to 21.00 LT. The work ships involved in this construction project will keep a listening 
watch on VHF channel 04. 

 
Consequences for shipping 

• From 12 September to 24 October 2022, the Mercuriushaven berths at the northern 
mooring buoys (boeien Noord) will be taken out of service for all ships, except for work 
ships or ships used for the supply of construction materials for the project; 

• A work area will be established indicated by yellow buoys marked with top mark A1; 

• During the above-mentioned period, a prohibition on causing nuisance due to excessive 
wash or suction will be put in place. 

 
 
 

Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692. 

 

Announcement No. 50/2022, which had the same purpose as the present Announcement, will be 
cancelled. 

 
 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, 

 
J.H.M. Mateyo 

 


